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Taylor Statement On Wells Fargo Police Report  
 

  
(MADISON) – In response to today’s article appearing in the Journal Sentinel describing Wisconsin State 

Senator Lena Taylor’s (D-Milwaukee) interaction at Wells Fargo Bank, Senator Taylor released the 

following statement:  

“I strongly object to the nature and characterization of my visit to a Wells Fargo Bank branch.  The police 

report and subsequent coverage, in certain media outlets, continues a consistent pattern of unfair 

treatment and a misrepresentation of the facts when dealing with African-Americans, especially those who 

vigorously advocate for themselves and their community.” 
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